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President’s Message 

 

Greetings, 

 

Spring is here and time to get out and look 
through those cemeteries for those secrets that 
are hidden there. 

Cindy Ladage and husband from Illinois along 
with another family visited the Eads-Mansell-
Sudduth House on February 18.  She 
published a very nice article on her blog about 
the house.  Cindy has a large following that 
subscribes to her blog, therefore we have 
gotten our name out all over the country.  We 
thank her for her visit and the wonderful article.  
We have downloaded it and can make copies 
for anyone who would be interested in reading 
it. 

We have made great progress on the 
restoration of the house even though we have 
not had cooperation from the weather.  Last 
October our planning committee compiled a list 
of eighteen items we wanted to complete this 
year.  So far we have completed twelve of the 
eighteen 

. 

We are still trying to get the correct 
construction date of the house.  Marilyn, Kathy, 
Susan, Jackey, Shirley and I made a trip to 
Mississippi Department of Archives last week 
to finish looking through Col. Eads day books.  
We were still not able to lock in a definite year 
of construction.  The information we require is 
out there somewhere, we just need to find it.  If 
you have any suggestions please let us know. 

 

Don’t forget, clean your closets, the garage, 
etc. as we are participating in “Picking 35” 
again this year. Please price your items and 
bring them to the Eads-Mansell- Sudduth 
House by Friday, April 5th or by 7:00 A.M. on 
the 6th.  We will be set up on the corner of 
Franklin Street and Hwy 35, same as last year.  
If you can help us please come by.  We can 
always use your assistance. 

 

We were saddened to hear of the passing of 
Wayne Parrish last week.  He and Wynell have 
been long time members of DRGHS.  Our 
sympathy goes out to the Parrish family. 

 

As of now we do not have program speakers 
for June, September or October.  If you are 
interested in presenting a program or getting 
someone else to do a program please let us 
know. 

Looking forward to seeing you at our next 
meeting on April 10. 

                                               Robert       

 

Remember to check our website        
www.drghs.org   

 

                                                       

         Wednesday, April 10, 2019 

                      1:00 P.M. 

       Carthage-Leake Public Library  

            114 E. Franklin Street 

                  Carthage, MS 
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